

GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE

Saskatoon Municipal Review Commission - 2022 Budget Adjustment Request

Recommendation of the Committee

That the request for an additional \$16,000 to the Saskatoon Municipal Review Commission Budget for 2022, be approved.

History

The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on May 16, 2022, considered an email from the Saskatoon Municipal Review Commission (SMRC) with respect to the above.

The 2022-2023 SMRC Budget presented to and approved by Council is \$16,000 per calendar year. With an anticipated reduction in expenditures for 2023 as noted, the City Clerk's Office is in support of the 2022 budget increase.

Attachment

Email – SMRC, dated May 10, 2022